MISSION PERMANENTE DU BRESIL AUPRES DE L'OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES
ET DES AUTRES ORGANISATIONS INTERNATIONALES A GENEVE
Chemin Camille-Vidart 15, 1202 Geneéve

N 295 1204

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honor to refer to the letter ARDS/EMLER/AM, dated
19 March 2024.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva would like to forward the attached information
by the Ministry of Racial Equality on promising initiatives and good practices in ensuring access
to justice, accountability and redress for excessive use of force and other human rights violations
by law enforcement officials, as the Brazilian contribution to the preparation of the report of the
International Independent Expert Mechanism to Advance Racial Justice and Equality in the
Context of Law Enforcement to be presented to the Human Rights Council at its 57" session
pursuant to Human Rights Council resolution 47/21.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

eneva, 14™ June, 2024.
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To the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR)

E-mail: ohchr-registry@un.org

ohchr-emler@un.org



